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September 4, 2020 

 

Dear East Paulding High School In-Person Instruction Parents/Guardians: 

Due to continued monitoring of confirmed cases of COVID-19 in our school community, we are modifying 
our timeline for the transition to a hybrid schedule. As noted in our letter earlier this week, the original plan 
was to begin the hybrid schedule on Sept. 9th, but that plan has changed. Here is the new timeline: 

 Tuesday (9/8) through Friday (9/11) will be Digital Learning Days and there will be 
no in-person instruction. All EPHS students will learn online remotely. 

 Beginning Monday (9/14) in-person instruction at EPHS will move to a hybrid 
schedule that combines in-person instruction with Digital Learning. 

Here is how the hybrid schedule will work: 

If student last name begins A-K, you are:  Group AK 
If student last name begins L-Z, you are:   Group LZ 

Beginning Monday, September 14, 2020 

MONDAYS & WEDNESDAYS 
GROUP AK On-campus, in-person instruction 

GROUP LZ Online Digital Learning 

TUESDAYS & THURSDAYS 
GROUP AK Online Digital Learning 

GROUP LZ On-campus, in-person instruction 

FRIDAYS 

ALL STUDENTS Online Digital Learning to complete assignments and 
participate in individual or small group support as needed. 

NOTE: Students residing in the same household will not be split up. Families that wish to keep all students in 
their household on the same schedule should go by the last name of the oldest child. 
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EXTRA-CURRICULAR ATHLETICS & BAND 
Will continue to follow GHSA guidelines. 
Volleyball, Softball & Cheerleading Will continue as scheduled 
Football, Band, ROTC, Cross Country Will continue as scheduled 

 

SPECIAL PROGRAMS 
Paulding 
College & Career Academy 

The school will contact PCCA students with more 
information about your schedule. 

Work-Based Learning 
Students will continue to follow the hybrid schedule for 
in-person instruction and continue as scheduled for 
their Work-Based Learning assignments. 

Dual-Enrollment 
Students will continue to follow the hybrid schedule for 
in-person instruction, as well as their Dual Enrollment 
schedule. 

 

We appreciate your patience and flexibility as we continue to monitor the impact of COVID-19 on our 
school community and make adjustments as needed. I will keep you informed if there are further 
developments. Should you have any questions or concerns regarding this schedule, please reach out to the 
school at 770-445-5100.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

    

Dr. Brian Otott    Brad Thomason 
Superintendent   Principal 

DIGITAL LEARNING 
On days that students are home for Digital Learning teachers will post assignments and 
expectations for that day by 9:00 a.m. 


